
 
 
 
• Attention all prospective JV and Varsity Baseball players: there will be a mandatory signup meeting in 

Room 235 at 2:35 on Thursday, 3/2. 
 
• Writer’s Club quote of the week: “There is no greater agony than bearing an untold story inside of you.”  

- Maya Angelou 
There will be a Writer’s Club meeting Thursday morning in room 241. All eager readers and writers are 
encouraged to attend.  

• Jazz Lab Band has rehearsal tonight. See you at 6:30 in the Band Room! 
 
• The World Language Club will have a mandatory meeting WEDNESDAY March 1st in Room 314 

immediately after school! All members are expected to attend. Any questions, see Mrs. Anderson or Ms. 
Caldwell.  

 
• The World Language Club cordially invites you to our annual World Language Week Celebration, 

Monday, March 6th through Friday, March 10th! This year’s theme is “languages for a peaceful world.” Stay 
tuned for scavenger hunts, trivia contests, an epic music battle and an afternoon of crafts, music, selfies and 
sweet treats! 

 
• Attention Seniors! Suffolk Community College Onsite Admissions will be visiting BHS on Thursday, 

March 2nd. If you are interested in applying, please see Mrs. Deubel in Guidance to sign up. Thank you! 
 

 
 
 


